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 michael chanarin OBJ2016/1260/P 21/04/2016  06:03:14 I manage the grade II listed residential house at No.5 Tower Court for the owners Tower Court 

Holdings Limited. 

I am familiar with both the property and the area for the past 25 years. 

I believe the installation of air-con units at the rear of the buildings facing Monmouth Street would be a 

serious invasion of privacy and be both noisy and visually disruptive to those living in this property and 

the other properties on Tower Court. 

These properties do not have good sound insulation on the windows.

I wish to register my strong objection to the proposed installation of air conditioning units for reason of 

noise, ugliness and loss of amenity to residential occupants living in the houses off Tower Court.
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